PROFESSIONAL FIREFIGHTERS OF

LOCAL 2820

July 13, 2020

Al Pollock
P.O. Box 290631

Davie, FL 33329

Dear Al Pollock,

On behalf of the Professional Firefighters of Miramar, Local 2820, | would like to inform you
that we are proud to give you our endorsement for the 2020 election for Sheriff of Broward
County.

Our organization consists of approximately 145 dedicated men and women. We serve over
140,000 residents in Miramar, Florida, and respond to more than 10,000 calls for service each
year.

This letter will also serve as written authorization for you to utilize our endorsement in any
manner you see fit, i.e. radio, TV, newspaper, signs, brochures, etc.

We want to thank you for your willingness to serve in public office and your continued support
of the men and women that make up the Fire-Rescue Services. If you should need anything to
assist you with your campaign efforts, please do not hesitate to contact us at 954.372.5803.

We wish you every success and look forward to working with you in the future.

Yours truly,

James Estep
President

Professional Firefighters of Miramar * Local 2820

14359 Miramar Parkway, Suite 482 Miramar, FL 33027
Phone: 954-372-5803



